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Ottawa, August 8, 1917.

Hr. W. H. Adams,
Secretary, Ontario Reform Association, 

56 Toronto Street,
Toronto.

Dear lir. Adams:

I am much obliged to you for forwarding 

the pamphlet g and other material you kindly sent 

to Forth Tone In re:ly to a communication sent for 

me by Mr. McGregor.

I much appreciate your co-operation In 

these matters.

Your.- sincerely,

W L. MACKENZIE KING .
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